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April 13, 2020
Dear Friends, 

This COVID-19 report includes updated information on a number of issues. 
 
We have an improved process for unemployment insurance applications, which
is detailed in this update. There is also revised guidance on essential business
activity as part of Governor Cuomo’s PAUSE program.  The link in the PAUSE

article below will take you to the guidance updated on April 9th.  Furthermore I
have included a link to updated guidance for grocery stores.
 
I am pleased to report that on Friday the NYS Department of Labor revamped
their system for processing unemployment insurance applications. They now
have staffed their call center with over 1000 workers, revamped their online
software, shortened the questionnaire and moved to a system whereby the
Department of Labor calls applicants rather than having you call them. As has
been the case throughout the country, the volume of applications far outstrips
the system that had been in place.  This has been a frustrating experience.
 
I have been working with the Governor’s office on their move to a new system.
My staff and I have been helping individuals with the processing of their
unemployment insurance for a few weeks. Since Friday the processing for
many of these applicants has been completed.  If you continue to have
unresolved issues, please look at the information in this update and feel free to
call my office at 914-939-7028 so we can help you as well.
 
I hope this and the other resource information included here is helpful.  Please
call my office at 914-939-7028 if I can be of assistance on new issues that
arise.
 
Warm regards,

Steve

Important Phone Numbers

Glen Island COVID-19 test results call BioReference Labs 833-469-5227
Coronavirus (COVID-19) State Hotline: 1-888-364-3065
People under self-quarantine or exposure to known case:  866- 588-0195
NYS Department of Health COVID-19 Hotline: 888-364-3065
Westchester County COVID-19 Information: Call 211
2020 Census help:  844-330-2020
Domestic violence helpline 800-942-6906

Mental Health Support
For FREE emotional support, consultation, and referral: 844-863-9314 

Access the NYS Health Dept, County Health website or the CDC website

To sell or donate goods or services to NYS, contact: 
COVID19supplies@esd.ny.gov
212-803-3100 - Eric Gertler, Empire State Development, Business Funding
646-522-8477- Simondia Subotic, Executive Chamber

To request supplies email Emergency Operations Center 
wceoc@westchestergov.com

Governor Cuomo daily press conferences can be accessed live or on file at:
https://www.governor.ny.gov/news

Contact Con Ed

A strong storm is moving through our area that may cause power outages in
your area. To report an outage please visit Con Ed or call 1-800-752-6633
 

Unemployment Benefits
Last week the Department of Labor revamped their website to make it easier to
access. They also eliminated the call requirement to complete online
unemployment benefits application and are instead calling applicants when
necessary.  If you receive a call from a private number, please respond as it
could be an attempt to reach you to complete your application. 

To see if you qualify for unemployment benefits and to apply, please visit the
NYS Department of Labor HERE If you need assistance, please contact our
office at 914-939-7028 or OtisS@nyassembly.gov

Federal COVID-19 Relief Package
 

For additional information on the federal Coronavirus Aid,
Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act, as well as

details on relief and recovery resources for individuals and
businesses please click HERE

Governor Cuomo extended NY State on PAUSE until April 29th.  School and non-
essential businesses will remain closed until then.  

Click HERE for updated guidance on workforce reduction and essential services. 

Guidance for Essential Services including grocery stores, employers, childcare
workers, voting, cleaning recommendations and several other areas, and
recent Executive Orders are constantly being updated. Please visit What You
Need to Know for the latest guidance. 
 

TeleHealth Coverage Expanded for Medicaid
 

NYS Medicaid has expanded coverage of TeleHealth services to include
additional providers and teleconferencing services that may be used as well as
its reimbursement policy. For additional information and guidance please click
HERE

Copyright © 2020 Assemblyman Steve Otis, All rights reserved. 

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

Subscribe Past Issues RSSTranslate

https://www.gillibrand.senate.gov/relief
http://www.twitter.com/
http://www.facebook.com/
http://mailchimp.com/
http://eepurl.com/gbz_Rj
https://us19.campaign-archive.com/home/?u=0fd2b5d67e9ece19a32d2edb5&id=1bd6938d7d
https://us19.campaign-archive.com/feed?u=0fd2b5d67e9ece19a32d2edb5&id=1bd6938d7d
javascript:;

